
  
live in Victoria

be unable to access other utility concessions

be a person seeking asylum

Utility Subsidy Program  
Financial assistance for people seeking asylum living in Victoria

Who is this program for? 
Applicants must meet all of the following: 

have zero or very limited income, savings, or community support  
 

What support is being provided? 
Limited cash payments to help partially cover overdue household utility bills, like 
water, gas, and electricity. 
 
Red Cross can also provide information about other support available to people seeking
asylum living in Victoria. 

For more information and to apply go to

redcross.org.au/utilitysupport
 

If you have questions, you can call us on 03 8327 7370. You may use
an interpreter.

 


